
COOPERATIVE AGREEMENT BETWEEN 
THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA AND THE CITY 

OF SANTA ROSA FOR THE 
IMPROVEMENTS TO THE HIGHWAY 101 

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN 
OVERCROSSING

City Council Meeting 

September 15, 2020

Chris Catbagan, Associate Civil Engineer
Transportation and Public Works Department
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BACKGROUND

• Close a significant gap in the transportation 
network for pedestrians and bicyclists

• Better serve and attract pedestrians and 
bicyclists

• Lead Agency Caltrans for IS/MND & CE

• Proceed to the (PS&E) and (R/W) phase

• Cooperative Agreement designates City as 
lead agency in the PS&E development

• Caltrans will be providing independent quality 
management assessment (QMA)
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BACKGROUND
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ANALYSIS

Under this Agreement, Caltrans would:

• Provide independent quality management 
assessment (QMA).

• Caltrans will not require payment.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation and Public 

Works Department that Council, by resolution, 
approve a no cost Cooperative Agreement No. 04-
2273 between the State of California and the City of 
Santa Rosa authorizing Caltrans to provide 
independent quality management assessment during 
the preparation of the Project Plans, Specifications 
and Estimate (PS&E) for the improvements to the 
Highway 101 Bicycle and Pedestrian Overcrossing. 

• Questions? 6


